
 
 

Mid-Week Memo – May 20, 2021 
 
Reminder   
The school will be closed tomorrow - have a great weekend everyone! 

Return to School 
Minister LaGrange announced yesterday afternoon that students in K - 12 will be returning to school following 
the long weekend.  Please remember that May 25th is a Professional Learning day and therefore, no school for 
students.  We look forward to seeing the kids back in the school on the 26th. 

School Council Meeting – May 27, 7:00pm 
The next virtual school council meeting is Thursday, May 27th at 7:00 pm. If you would like to take part in this 
meeting, please respond to this email by noon on Wednesday, May 26th. A link will be sent to you the morning 
of May 27th.  
 
Survey 
The Lethbridge School Division is partnering with the University of Lethbridge Neuroscience Department to 
conduct a survey for Grade 6-9 students on the topic of executive functioning and play in Grade 6-9 
students.  Data collected from the survey will be used to enhance school learning and practices in the 
future.  The survey, which will be released on May 17th and remain open until May 28th, will be sent directly to 
Lethbridge School Division parents via SchoolMessenger, to encourage their child to complete the survey. 

Student School Immunization Update 
Please click this LINK for an update on routine school immunizations for Gr. 6 & 7 students. 
 
Looking Ahead 
Monday, May 24:  Victoria Day Holiday 
Tuesday, May 25:  Professional Learning Day (no school for students) 
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